
 

GEORGE STREET PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL 
www.georgestreetprimary.co.uk 

Tel: 01495 756436                              

Dear Parents/Guardian/Carer 

MUSEUM OF THE ROYAL WELSH, BRECON - MONDAY, 13 NOVEMBER 2017 
 
Year 6 pupils in Castell Harlech will be visiting the Museum of the Royal Welsh in Brecon on 
Monday, 13 November 2017. 
 
A remind that school uniform must be worn. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch to school on that day.  Children who are entitled to 
free school meals can order a school packed lunch – please tick the box below. 
 
We would ask for a voluntary contribution of £9.00 towards costs under the Charging and 
Remissions Policy.  If however enough contributions are not received 7 days prior to the visit, then 
unfortunately the trip may have to be cancelled as payment has to be sent 7 days in advance of 
the trip taking place. 
 
Please sign and return payment with the permission slip below by FRIDAY, 20 OCTOBER. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
MRS J WOOD 
HEADTEACHER 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
REPLY SLIP 

MUSEUM OF THE ROYAL WELSH, BRECON - MONDAY, 13 NOVEMBER 2017 
 

NAME: ______________________________________________      CLASS: ___________________ 
 

 
I enclosed £9.00 towards the cost of the above trip. 
 

          I am entitled to free school meals and would like to order a school packed lunch. 
 
Emergency Contact No.: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Any Medical conditions: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
SIGNED: ____________________________________________  DATED: _____________________ 
    PARENT/GUARDIAN/CARER 



 

GEORGE STREET PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL 
www.georgestreetprimary.co.uk 

Tel: 01495 756436                              

Dear Parents/Guardian/Carer 

MUSEUM OF THE ROYAL WELSH, BRECON - TUESDAY, 14 NOVEMBER 2017 
 
Year 6 pupils in Castell Caerffili will be visiting the Museum of the Royal Welsh in Brecon on 
Tuesday, 14 November 2017. 
 
A remind that school uniform must be worn. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch to school on that day.  Children who are entitled to 
free school meals can order a school packed lunch – please tick the box below. 
 
We would ask for a voluntary contribution of £9.00 towards costs under the Charging and 
Remissions Policy.  If however enough contributions are not received 7 days prior to the visit, then 
unfortunately the trip may have to be cancelled as payment has to be sent 7 days in advance of 
the trip taking place. 
 
Please sign and return payment with the permission slip below by FRIDAY, 20 OCTOBER. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
MRS J WOOD 
HEADTEACHER 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
REPLY SLIP 

MUSEUM OF THE ROYAL WELSH, BRECON - TUESDAY, 14 NOVEMBER 2017 
 

NAME: ______________________________________________      CLASS: ___________________ 
 

 
I enclosed £9.00 towards the cost of the above trip. 
 

          I am entitled to free school meals and would like to order a school packed lunch. 
 
Emergency Contact No.: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Any Medical conditions: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
SIGNED: ____________________________________________  DATED: _____________________ 
    PARENT/GUARDIAN/CARER 


